From: COPPINGER, Barry (C8513)

Sent: 07 July 2020 16:37

To: DENNIS, Simon (C8527)

Cc: OLDROYD, Lisa (€8886)

Subject: RE: Cleveland Joint Strategic Board

Yes. They’re working with CoP and also NPCC/JJ Bl an¢d Richard has been in contact with some forces
regionally.
He thinks a number have started process but HR won’t say who!

From: DENNIS, Simon (C8527)

Sent: 07 July 2020 16:06

To: COPPINGER, Barry (C8513)

Cc: OLDROYD, Lisa {C8886)

Subject: RE: Cleveland Joint Strategic Board

Hi Barry

Thanks.

Was there any update on the progress in terms of levels of interest in the DCC recruitment?
Thanks

Simon

003678/00224417

From: COPPINGER, Barry (C8513)

Sent: 07 July 2020 15:26

To: DENNIS, Simon (C8527) <Simon.Dennis@cleveland.pnn.police.uk>; OLDROYD, Lisa (C8886)
<Lisa.Oldroyd3@cleveland.pnn.police.uk>;
Michael (C9223) <Michael.Porter@cleveland.pnn.police.uk>

Cc: LEWIS, Richard (p2688) <Richard.Lewis2 @cleveland.pnn.police.uk>
Subject: Cleveland Joint Strategic Board

PORTER,

Dear all,

With reference to discussions on Monday at the Cleveland Executive Board and following discussions today with
Richard, to avoid confusion with other internal structures, we have agreed the name will now change to the
Cleveland Joint Strategic Board if we could amend accordingly for future meetings.

We should also encourage all to submit items for ‘Blue skies thinking’ discussions, and have an agenda item to
follow after more routine business items

Thanks
Barry
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The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner takes the protection of your personal information very seriously. We have
recently updated our Privacy Notice to reflect the new EU’s new data protection legislation (GDPR), which was introduced on
25" May 2018. This sets out exactly how and why we use, hold and store your personal information.

We have also updated our website to provide information about what rights you have over the personal information we hold
about you. You have the right to withdraw your consent to us holding your information at any time. Please visit our website for

more details on how to make an Information Rights request.



